
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

February 17, 2021  

To: House Committee on Behavioral Health; others 

Re: I OPPOSE [HB 2469]... 

[HB 2469] has no "funding source(s)" discussion. 

[HB 2469] relies on [ORS (414.065)] and [(ORS 414.690)]. 

The Members of the "health Evidence Review Commission" can be viewed here: 

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/HPA/DSI-HERC/Pages/Members.aspx 

Whenever a program such as this avoids mentioning the entirety of [ORS 414.572]-"Coordinated Care 

Organizations," I hold onto my wallet as I pinch my nose shut. 

 

This program is ill defined as to program organizational goals and nebulous as to funding source(s). 

This program is available to anyone regardless of ability to pay for services. 

The cost of this program is not stated and will be significant. 

Perhaps this fact is why the cost of the program is not mentioned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

     /s/ David S. Wall 
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